
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 24th March, 2023 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยินดีต้อนรับ to our weekly newsletter. 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for the Easter holidays from 

Friday 31st March, 2023 
 

and re-opens on 

Monday 17th April, 2023 
 

Click the calendar for all term dates,  

including dates for 2023/2024. 

 

Year 6 Faith In Action Award 

 

Final Week for Donations 

 

Thank you for the donations we have received 

so far.  There is still time to donate and help 

Year 6 achieve their Second Act of Service,  

 

The children would be very grateful for 

donations of  specific items from each class.  

These are things that the foodbank are short of 

at the moment.  
 

Reception Class   - UHT Milk 

     Year 1   - Tinned Meats 

     Year 2   - Tinned Potatoes 

     & Instant Mash 

     Year 3   - Tinned Curry 

     Year 4   - Rice Pudding 

     Year 5   - Shower Gel 

     Year 6   - Cereal 
 

Donations will be collected in class until 

Thursday 30th March, 2023 and then donated 

to Kings Church Foodbank in time for Easter.  

Thank you! 

Durham Music Service Concert 
 

Next week, some of our children are 
performing in a concert at The Sage 
in Gateshead, organised by Durham 
Music Service.  The children will be 
joining other children from around 
the region, playing instruments or 

singing in the choir. 
 

We really hope they enjoy the 
experience of performing at The Sage 

and can’t wait to hear all about it.   
Good luck from everyone at  

Holy Family School. 

 

Egg Decorating Competition 

Holy Family School Council would like to invite 
children to enter an egg decorating competition.  
Entries must be in by Friday 31st March, 2023.  
There will be a prize for each class. 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Term-Dates-v150921.pdf


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week 

Gabriel W Cole T Edith T Felicity M Francis L 

     

     

     

Sports Events 
 

Next week’s events include 
Football Festival @ Eastbourne Sports   
on Thursday 30/3/23 
Further information will be sent to parents. 

 

Scopay Accounts 
Please could all Scopay accounts for school meals 

and wrap around care clubs be kept up to date.  
Thank you  

 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 
 

In June, pupils in Year 4 will take part in the national 
times table check to assess their knowledge on times 

tables up to 12 x 12. 
 

Please see our website for more detailed information. 
 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/year-4/ 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars 
are 

 
 

Year 1 
 

Congratulations! 

 

 
Information Meeting Reminder 

 

Following the SATs Information meeting 
held this week.  The information has been 
added to the Year 6 Class Dojo page for 

anyone who was unable to attend. 

Commemorative Books 
 

Would you like to donate a 

book to your child’s class to 

celebrate their birthday 

instead of sending sweets.    All books 

donated will be added to the class 

reading corner and feature a 

commemorative label inside saying,  

‘Given on the occasion of  _ _ _ _’s  6th 

Birthday’.     
 

In other schools this has provided to be a  

a great alternative to sending sweets. It’s 

something your child’s class and future 

children will enjoy.  Please contact us 

Careers Week 
 

Next week everyone is looking forward 
to Careers Week.   

 
On Friday children are invited to come 
to school dressed as their dream job. 

 
Please see page 4 of this newsletter for 

further information 

 

Year 1 Liturgy 
 

Parents of children in Year 1 are 
invited to a class liturgy on Friday 
31st March, 2023 at 3.00 pm in 

the school hall. 
We hope you can join us! 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/year-4/


Year 4 Trip  
 

The class had a great day at The Hancock 
Museum,  As well as looking around the museum, 
the children had a great time taking part in a 
workshop connected to their topic about Ancient 
Egypt  

 

 

This Week In Year 1 
 
 

This week 
the children 
have visited 

a knitted 
bible story 

exhibition at 
Cockerton 
Methodist 
Church.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

In their 
English lesson 

they wrote 
instructions 

about how to 
set up and 

play a coconut 
shy.    

 
Although they 
had to have a 

go first! 
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